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In November, HFCCW held a Thanksgiving Dinner for our monthly general meeting.  It was a potluck 

dinner, complete with Turkey and all the trimmings. It was well attended.    

During the month of November 2016, there were three funerals in our parish.  At two of the funeral 

luncheons, we had over 150 people in attendance.  The support of the CCW and other women in the 

parish is greatly appreciated.   

HFCCW held a Fall Bake Sale in November.  We had a large donation of baked goods from many of the 

women in the parish.  We earned over $360 from the sale. 

In December, HFCCW had our annual Christmas party.  We had a $10-$15 gift exchange game.  The 

event was well attended.  Everyone was invited to bring their favorite snacks or desserts to share. 

HFCCW donated $500 to the Lantern House in December to assist them in providing gifts to the children 

in their shelter.   Many of the women who are active in our CCW also provided gifts to the children on 

the Giving Tree that is sponsored by the parish.  The majority of those children are participants at Give 

Me A Chance.    In our parish, the HFCCW President was also responsible to provide the appetizers for 

the annual New Year’s Eve party held in the parish.   

HFCCW will be hosting the quarterly Northern Deanery meeting on February 11, 2017, at 9:30 a.m. to 

1:00 p.m.  Everyone is encouraged to attend.  It is requested that those who are planning to attend to 

RSVP by February 8th, so as to plan accordingly for the food.   

 

The following is a report for Saint Rose CCW: 
 
 

1. Our Treasury report at January's meeting was quite positive and we have a bit of extra money that we are in 
the process of figuring out whom to contribute it to. 

2. Saint Rose CCW and Knights of Columbus sponsored a Thanksgiving dinner for the seniors of the Parish.  It 
was a huge success.  The dinner was done many years ago but had been discontinued.  The consensus 
was that the participants hoped that it would be an annual tradition. 

3. Saint Rose CCW held its annual Bake Sale and Raffle in December.  Because my theme for my term in 
office is to bridge the gaps between each group within our parish we invited the Sewing angels to 
participate.  The Knights were having their bi-monthly breakfast, so those three groups were working all 
together in the Social Center.   Each group commented on how great it was to have each group together 
instead of working separately as before.  A bridge that had a semi crack in it was bridged and now it seems 
that all of the groups will be able to work side by side. 

4. At our January meeting we had an infant Jesus shower and potluck dinner.  It was well attended and we 
received quite a few gifts to take to the CCS. 

5. This weekend, January 28th and 29th our Deacon Bernardo will be ordained.  Once again each of the 
groups at Saint Rose is hosting a reception after each mass in his honor to congratulate him.  The CCW will 
host the Sunday 10:30 mass with cake and coffee for the entire parish. 

6. On February 10th the CCW is holding a family valentine Spaghetti Dinner.  The dinner is free to the parish, 
but we will accept donations. 

7. In March at our normal meeting we will announce our Woman of the Year and have a potluck dinner. 



8. Our annual Mexican Bingo Dinner will be held after Lent, in April. 

 

 

St Mary’s had the following events recently: 

 

58th Annual Fall Bazaar in October 

 

Advent dinner at the Greenery in Ogden 

 

Baby shower for Jesus in January, all baby items donated to St Martha's Project 

 

New officer elections in a January 

 

Installation of our new officers will be in February.  2017 calendar of events is in the works...  looking forward to 

more activities to increase membership and participation of ladies in our parish. 


